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What you have 

heard from me in 

the presence of 

many witnesses 

entrust to faithful 

men, who will be 

able to teach 

others also. 
 

2 Timothy 2:2 (ESV) 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

For our digital newsletter, 
send an email to 
Bill@BillKirsch.com and 
ask to be added to our list. 
 
 

Greetings, friends! 
 
A longstanding dream has come to realization. We have launched our first ever 
Francophone cohort. There are 29 countries in Africa where French is spoken, 21 of 
which French serves as the main language. Previously, there was no means for our 
Francophone leaders to advance their training, except to go to schools that do not share 
our faith. That changed in June because of your faithful support! 
 
After a great deal of planning, setting up curriculum, and enlisting teachers, we took in 18 
new French-speaking students for training at PAThS. We had an official launch 
ceremony and ribbon cutting. Thanks to your enablement, this dream is now a reality. 
 
In July, we continued our English program. During that month, I pulled aside a couple of 
our students to make a short video. Both serve in the highly Islamic northern part of 
Ghana. They briefly shared how PAThS has impacted their leadership and what they are 
doing with the training 
they have received.  
 
Jonah, on the left, trains 
300 students who also 
train others. Robert, on 
the right, has planted 56 
churches and recently 
baptized 26 new 
believers, all from 
Muslim backgrounds. 
Both students are 
duplicating themselves 
in the lives of others. 
 
If you missed the video, you can view it at this URL: https://tinyurl.com/PAThSTogo 
 
These kinds of strategic partnerships do not happen by accident. It is largely due to your 
prayers and financial support, without which, we would be hard pressed to do what we 
do. So, thank you so very much for enabling us to raise up leaders of leaders and 
trainers of trainers for the exponentially growing church in Africa! 
 
Sincerely, 

Bill & Judy Kirsch 

 

 
 

URGENT: When editing my eNewsletter list recently, I accidentally 
deleted the entire email list. I can no longer send eNewsletters to 
you unless I hear from you. Please email me at bill@billkirsch.com 
and I will add you back to my eNewsletter list. Thank you! 
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